
NB-68 Correspondence – Loreen Saldana 

 

From: loreen saldana [mailto:marriedbyloreen@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 11:02 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: restaurant compromise 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 

i live in long beach.   

i’m stringent with covid guidelines in regards to social distancing, wearing a mask, being respectful of 
others, and sanitizing. 

i’m a manicurist and I was trained in sanitization; my license is in sanitization. 

I completely understand the need to shut down, and bring the current spike under control. 

but if restaurants are the culprits, why not adjust the requirements to BE there, not just shut the doors; 
or in most cases, the outside patios. 

all staff should wear masks AND face shields, without fail. 

all patrons should wear face shields while waiting  for their food and must put them back on 
immediately when they are done with their meal; and beverages should only be served WITH food.  

 
 

It’s a simple solution and it would curb the risk immensely. 

 
 

...and if people aren’t complying, write them tickets.  and if owners/managers/staff of restaurants aren’t 
in compliance, THEN close them down and fine the hell out of them.  

 
 

and whoever doesn’t pay, attach it to their car registration. 

 
 

thanks for your time, 

loreen saldaña  



 
 

 

marriedbyloreen@gmail.com 
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